Parkman Township Zoning Commission

June 23, 2009 Meeting

Zoning Commission Members Present:  Carlos Nieves, Renee Patry, Scott Villers, Len Hall, and Debbie Wilson
Not Present:
James Vaughan and Freeman Miller
Others Present:

The meeting was called to order at 7:08 PM by Carlos Nieves.  
A motion was made by Mr. Villers and seconded by Mrs. Patry to approve the minutes of the April 28, 2009 meeting.  Motion passed unanimously.
Connie updated the committee on the recent zoning amendments and the River Pines appeal.
Next the committee reviewed Middlefield’s regulations on multiple family housing.  Duplexes are not currently in our regulations.   If we don’t address it now, and someone decides they want to do it, they could force the issue.  Next, we need to contact the health department regarding water, sewage, utilities, etc. for COS single family, duplex or multifamily housing, and what are they?  Also, ask the planning commission if someone wants to come in and put in condos or multi family housing in the township, and wish to put in a sewer system, do they have a chance by challenging in court as there are currently no regulations or places to put multi-family housing?   The committee would like to hear from the Trustees regarding COS, what their intentions are to begin the process?
In July, we will initiate the changes for the breezeways.
The agenda for the July 28, 2009 meeting includes:

● Duplexes/Apartment/Condos

● Initiate the breezeway language

            ● Begin review of 12 and 13 and the variance application
Mr. Nieves made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:53 PM.   Mr. Hall seconded the motion.  All were in favor.  Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 28, 2009 at 7:00 PM.
Respectfully Submitted,

Connie M. Hasman
Parkman Township Zoning Commission Secretary
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